Sugarmill Woods Crime Watch Board Meeting Minutes

September 13, 2010

President Dick Byrnes called the meeting to order at 2:30 pm at the Sugarmill Woods Country Club.

In attendance: Byrnes, Cerny, Chesterfield, Eisner, Kline, Seidl, Tribbey

Items addressed:

1. The Sheriff’s substation on Rte 19, across from the entrance to Sugarmill Woods is closing.

2. The gas cap shows up on the dashboard as loose. This problem was brought to the attention of the mechanic when the car was taken in to remove a nail in a tire.

3. The car is scheduled to be serviced on October 3-4.  

4. The raincoat is missing from the car.

5. The issue of palmetto berry picking will be addressed at the general meeting.

6. We need guest speakers for monthly meetings. Dick will try to get the Sheriff to speak about budget issues. The Sheriff has stated that he cannot make any further cuts so the volunteer program will possibly be the first to go at some future date.

7. Forty new uniforms were given out two or three years ago. It is time to start replacing the shirts of those members who have older shirts dating back to 2001. There is a possibility that we will order EMT shirts for women, as a number of women have complained about the fit of the current shirts. The Board members in attendance gave President Byrnes permission to do this.

8. We now have $3600 in the treasury thanks to a $750 donation from the Sugarmill Woods Civic Association.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:55 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Michele Eisner

Secretary

